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March 8, 2023 

 
 
 
Pastors, First Elders & Personal Ministries and Retention & Conservation Coordinators 
 
Re: Postponement of EJC Retention & Conservation Workshop 
 
 
Commendations for the tremendous work you continue to do.  
 
The East Jamaica Conference Sabbath School and Personal Ministries Department 
expresses sincere and heartfelt appreciation and thanks to all Retention & Conservation 
Coordinators in our churches. It is with heart-felt sadness that we are expressing our 
deepest apology for the Postponement of the Retention & Conservation Workshop 

that was scheduled for this coming Sunday, March 12, 2023. We apologize for the 
inconvenience that might result because of this change. Please understand our 
situation and make the changes on your calendars.  
 
The new date for this event will be share with you at another time. 
 

We apologize for the inconvenience. 
 
 
Your faithful servant in the Master’s service 
 
 
 
 
 
Pastor Anthony Baugh 
Director 
Sabbath School & Personal Ministries Dept. 

74 CONSTANT SPRING ROAD ▪ P.O. BOX 181 

KINGSTON 10, JAMAICA W.I. 

Tel:(876) 924-1061-5 | Fax: (876) 924-0263 

E-mail: adamrescue@yahoo.com or     

denisebrown@ejcsda.com    

Website: www.ejcsda.com/ 
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